

November 22, 1974

Mr. Theodore H. Greene 20178 Allentown Drive Woodland Hills, California 91364

Dear Mr. Greene:

I would like to thank you for the fine letter which you wrote calling our attention to the wiring mistake we have made in some of our instruments.

Some time ago, we discovered this mistake and have corrected it in our current production. However, your letter prompted us to review all our wiring diagrams and we did find one model, the ES-335, which we had failed to correct. This correction has now been made on the ES-335.

Once again, I would like to express my thanks and sincere appreciation for your letter. We greatly appreciate letters of this type from our customers because they provide the type of information we need to improve and maintain the quality of our instruments.

Sincerely,

GIBSON, INC.

Thomas P. Fetters Plant Manager

et Parne

TPF/sl

cc: S. Rendell; B. Bolen; W. Fuller